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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Sports Day 
 

KS1 Sports Day is in the afternoon of Tuesday 10th July and KS2 Sports Day is in the afternoon of 
Wednesday 11th July. Both Sports Days will begin at 1:30. The main school gates will be open from 
1:20, all other gates will be locked. Where possible, please send in a t-shirt matching your child’s team 
colour for them to change into. If you do not wish to do this, please ensure they are in their white PE T-
shirt. All children require appropriate footwear to compete in their races. Refreshments will be sold by 
MPG on both afternoons. 

Smarties Challenge 
The MPG offer huge thanks to everyone who took part in the Smarties Challenge.  This raised a 
sensational £984.62! 

Congratulations to Beech class who returned 29 Smarties tubes! Their prize is a Circus Skills Workshop 
by Greentop which will take place at school on 16 July. 

Oak came a very close 2nd with 28 Smarties tubes and Fir was 3rd with 27 Smarties tubes.  To say 
thanks for such a tremendous effort, both classes will receive additional playtime on the Adventure Trail. 

Swap Morning  – 10th July 
The Year 6 children that will be attending Eckington next year will be spending Monday and Tuesday of 
next week visiting their new school. We will use this time to begin transition arrangements for next year.  
 
The children will meet their new teachers and spend the morning of Tuesday 10 July with them. Here is 
the list of the teachers and which classes they will be teaching:  
 
 

Year 
Group 

Current Class  Where is the class 
going?  

New Teacher 

FS  Willow Miss Plant  
FS Cherry Miss  Nicholson 
Y1 Cherry Fir Miss  Ball 
Y1  Willow  Beech Miss O’Neill 
Y2 Fir Oak Mrs Fenton 
Y2 Beech Palm Miss Kirton  



 
Staff Leaving and New Staff Joining 

You will have noticed that there are some new names joining the school next year and some teachers 
who are moving on.  We offer a warm welcome to Mrs Fenton and Miss Chisholm to the school – both 
will be here for swap day and are looking forwards to meeting their new classes.  Miss Yeomans will be 
moving on in September to pastures new and we wish her continuing success in her new venture.  Mrs 
Buccieri also leaves us at the end of this academic year after a very brief, 20 year stint at Mosborough 
Primary School! 
 

Open Afternoon – 12 July 
Please do not forget that next Thursday is our open afternoon. Open afternoon runs from 2.30pm – 
5.30pm and you can enter your child’s class via the classroom door that they use at home time. 
 
This is an opportunity for you to pop in and review your child’s learning. You can also have a quick chat 
with your child’s teacher, should you wish. You will have received the report by that point, I should 
stress, if there is anything you were surprised by or wish to discuss in further detail with the teacher 
please contact the office to make an appointment. 
 

Events On The Horizon 
As ever, the final few weeks of term will prove to be hectic. Below is a summary of some of the dates you 
should already have in your calendar.  

• MPG Summer Fayre - Saturday 7 July 2018 (11.30 - 3.00pm)  

• KS1 & Foundation Sports Day – 10 July, 1.30pm 

• KS2 Sports Day – 11 July, 1.30pm 

• Play Leaders’ trip to Hollywood Bowl – Wednesday 11 July (pm) This is a reward for the play 
leaders who have given up their time over the year.   

• Open Afternoon - Thursday 12 July (2.30-5.30pm) 

• Leavers’ Assembly - Friday 13 July (2.30pm) This is for Y6 parents and grandparents. 

• Y6 Prom - Friday 13 July.  This is for Y6 children and parents only and starts in school at 7pm.  

• Volunteer Afternoon Tea - 18 July (2:30 start) Those people who have helped out in school this 
year will be invited to a thank you tea party. 

• Winning House’s reward morning – The winning house will be revealed on Monday 16 July.  
Children in the winning house will have a special surprise on Thursday 18 July. 

 
End of term  
Our final day of term is Friday 20 July. We re-open for the children on Tuesday 4 September 2018. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Martin Fallon  
 

Y3 Oak Banyan Miss Mason 
Y3 Palm Rowan Miss Bingham 
Y4 Banyan Acacia  Miss  Chisholm 
Y4 Rowan Elder Miss Mossman 
Y5 Acacia Maple Mr Walker  
Y5 Elder Cedar Miss Craig & Mrs Maxwell 
Y6 Cedar Redwood  Mrs Napier 
Y6 Maple Olive Miss Sanderson 


